
Muldraugh Hill Baptist Church 
Designated Fund Request 

Any Church member, family or other person(s) wishing to make a financial contribution to the 
church that creates a new designated fund that has not been previously established, must 
adhere to the following guidelines for the creation of a new designated fund.  The request for 
the new fund, should be in writing and include the name of the fund, the purpose of the fund, 
the committee or individual in charge of dispersing the fund and an idea of when and/or how 
the fund would be used.  If contributions are given to a fund that has not been approved at a 
prior business meeting, the church secretary will work in conjunction with the pastor and 
deacons to determine the best method to handle the contribution until a designated fund is 
created.  If a donor would like to remain anonymous, they will have the church secretary either 
present the request to the church or the secretary will have someone else present the request 
to the church without knowing who said donor is.  This document should be used as a way to 
present the proposed fund to the church at any regular business meeting. 

 

Name of the Fund: 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Purpose of the Fund: 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Committee or individual in charge of the Fund: 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

When and how the fund is to be used: 

___________________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________________ 


